Nov. 30, 2018
Dear Parents,
It is hard to believe that November is coming to an end already!  December will be a busy month…be sure to read the newsletter carefully and remember that you can refer to the calendar on our class website to keep you up to date! The website address is www.coolkindergartenkids.weebly.com
*Please remember that once there is snow on the ground your child will not be allowed to play on the playground unless they have boots and snow pants on.  Again, please help your child remember to bring hats and gloves, as well.  Be sure to put your child’s name inside all winter gear.  When your child begins wearing their snow boots to school, be sure they also bring their shoes in their backpack so they can change into them when they get to school.  And lastly, please have your child practice putting their winter gear on to be sure they can do this independently.  Thank you!
*Please be on the look-out for an email and a Seesaw post next week in regards to supplies that we will be needing for some of our holiday activities.  It is a busy time of year!
*I am looking for a couple volunteers to help us out on Monday, December 17th from approximately 10:45 to 11:30.  We will be making gingerbread cookies and we will need a couple extra sets of adult hands!  Please let me know if you can help us out!  Thanks!
[bookmark: _GoBack]*On Friday, December 7th, Clear Creek will be having a Cap Day. It will be called, “Caps for Christmas.”  Students can bring a dollar and wear a cap/hat all day. The money collected will be used for our annual “Feed Thirty Families for Christmas” service project.  Thirty families that have been identified through the Giving Tree project will be given a box of food and supplies to help prepare a meal throughout the holidays.
Have a super weekend!
Mrs. Streblow

